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In reply please
referto:  YK/ra—BOL 1 -2012

Honourable Ms. Cynthia Silva Maturana
Vice Minister of Environment and Climate Change
Plurinational State of Bolivia

27 January 2012

Dear Vice Minister,

Thank you for your letter dated 30 December 2011, clarifying the government of Bolivia’s
intentions to implement its National Programme as approved by the Policy Board.

As the UN-REDD Programme’s Policy Board decided on this matter at its seventh meeting, the
Secretariat, as a next step, will forward your response to the Board for its consideration and decision.

We are looking forward to the continued participation of Bolivia in the UN-REDD Programme.

Yours Sincerely,

Yemi Katerere
Head
UN-REDD Programme Secretariat
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